
From: Mark Lochtenberg 
Sent: 25/03/2022 2:15:18 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Planning Section 455 , Modification Mod 2021/0983 

I own and live a few doors up from proposed development. No 225 Whale Beach Rd. 

I fully support the New, modified application. 
Residents like myself will be able to get a dinner meal with a glass of wine. 
What a great benefit for the local community. 
It will enhance the local area and bring in more revenue to the Council. 

Thank you 

Mark Lochtenberg 
225 Whale Beach Rd 
2107 

Ph: 

Sent from my iPhone 

2022/184302


